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Oregonians have reached a maximum of what they can carry for a tax burden. There 

needs to be an extensive overhaul of the budget to ensure the already high taxes are 

being used efficiently before anymore taxes can be instituted. This will harm the very 

people you have vowed to represent. Do the right thing and oppose the bill.  


